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Welcome To Third Grade!!                                                                                                                                                                         
The following is a list of some materials that you may need to start third grade.
 1 inch 3 ring binder, pencils, colored pencils, crayons or markers (whichever you prefer coloring with), a two pocket folder (for homework), highlighter, glue stick, and an eraser
Don’t forget to read and practice your math facts during your vacation. It is important for your child to practice these skills that they learned this year. The summer is long and young children can forget some of the skills they learned quickly. Summer should be a fun time for children so try to make it fun!
 Playing games is always a fun way to practice your math skills.
Examples of math games you could play while traveling to your summer fun destinations.
Math War- using a deck of cards – deal out all of the cards – each player flips one card over and whoever adds the numbers on the cards first wins and takes the cards- keep playing until a player doesn’t have any more cards to play with
Give your child a pile of change and have them count it. 
Board games are a wonderful way to practice counting and adding.
Go to the Malden Public Library with your child. After they are done reading a book you could ask them to write a different ending for the story or maybe write a new story about the same characters in a book that they read. Children generally like creating stories and making books.
Maybe they could keep a journal of all the fun places they go to during the summer. 
Make sure to check the class website, https://mrsfams3rdgrade.shutterfly.com  as we get closer to our first day of school for any further information. Have a terrific summer and I will see you on Tuesday, September 1. 

Your Third Grade Teacher
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